
 

 

  

 

 

 

   
 

  

OPEN EVENING  
FOR STUDENTS IN YEARS 5 AND 6 
 

Wednesday 19th September 2018 • 5.30pm - 7.30pm 
 

Parents of students in Years 5 and 6 are invited to join us for our open 
evening. During the evening, you will have the opportunity to visit our 
faculties, speak to our staff and tour the school. There will also be a 
presentation by Karen Squire, Principal at 5.30pm in the 
Examinations Centre. 
 

Applications for September 2019 can be made online: 
Derbyshire residents please visit: 
www.derbyshire.gov.uk/education/schools/school_places 
Derby residents please visit: https://www.derby.gov.uk/education-
and-learning/schools-and-colleges/secondary-school-admissions/ 
 

SIXTH FORM OPEN EVENING 
 

Wednesday 10th October 2018 • 5.30pm - 7.30pm 
 

Students and parents are welcomed to our open evening to learn 
about what our Sixth Form can offer them. During the evening, you will 
have the opportunity to visit our faculties and speak to our expert staff 
about the extensive choice of courses available. There will also be a 
presentation by Caroline Randall, Head of Sixth Form in our 
Examinations Centre. 
 

If you have any queries about our Sixth Form, please email 
sixthform@johnport.derbyshire.sch.uk.  
 

Applications for our 2019 Sixth Form intake can be made directly to the 
school via our website. 
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Find us at: 
@JohnPortSpencer 

https://www.facebook.com/JohnPort 
Spencer/ 
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